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15th August, 1906.

Gentlemen,

With reference to my letter of the 30th Harch last
respecting the tug "DOUGLAS II®, which was built by Messrs,
Wm.Chalmers & Co.Lim., for the Humber Iron ¥orks, and was
towed to your port to have the engines and bollers fitted
on bpard, I have to acguaint you that the Builders of this
vessel have made application for the certificate of
slassification, and as no report on the completion of the
gurvey appears to have yet been received from you, I
shall be glad if vou will let me know in course of post
how the matter stands.

I am, Gentlemen,

Your obedient Servant,

Secretary to the
Classification Cormittee.
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